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Brandy Butler

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 11:29 AM
To: Greg Fogleman
Cc: Beth Salak; Hong Wang; Cayce Hinton
Subject: RE: Return of Confidential DNs 03083-2014, 03666-2015, 03946-2015 in Dockets 

20140119-TP and 20150153-TP

Greg, 
 
I will resend Confidential DNs 03083-2014, 03666-2015, 03946-2015 to the updated 
address listed below per your clarification: 
 
ITS Telecommunications 
Donna Marreel, Regulatory Manager 
16001 SW Market Street 
Indiantown, FL 34956 
 
Thanks, 
 
Angela 
 
From: Greg Fogleman  
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 11:22 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Beth Salak; Hong Wang; Cayce Hinton 
Subject: RE: Return of Confidential DNs 03083-2014, 03666-2015, 03946-2015 in Dockets 20140119-TP and 20150153-
TP 
 
Here’s the address to send it to: 
 
ITS Telecommunications 
Donna Marreel, Regulatory Manager 
16001 SW Market Street 
Indiantown, FL 34956 
 
I also directed them to the FPSC website and to the form to update their address. 
 
From: Angela Charles  
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 10:54 AM 
To: Greg Fogleman 
Cc: Beth Salak; Hong Wang 
Subject: Return of Confidential DNs 03083-2014, 03666-2015, 03946-2015 in Dockets 20140119-TP and 20150153-TP 
 
Good morning Greg, 
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On 9/8/17 the Clerk’s office returned Confidential DNs 03083-2014, 03666-2015, 
03946-2015 in Dockets 20140119-TP and 20150153-TP to: 
 
ITS Telecommunication  
Bruce Russell 
15925 SW Warfield Blvd 
Indiantown FL 34956 
 
I would like to know if there is another address on file to resend the confidential 
documents. The returned letter will be added in the docket file as well. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
acharles@psc.state.fl.us   
850-413-6826 
 




